
Natural Resource 
Management
It’s a camp about natural resources 
and how we humans use and care 
about wood and resources.  The camp 
went from Oct 3rd to 4th, 2011.  We 
went to beautiful Gwilliam Lake with 
around 20 students accompanied by 
Ms. Ma and Mr. Mayer from School 
District #60.  We participated in 6 
workshops.  In the workshops we 
learned about the animals which live 
in the forest and forest health as well 
as silver-culture.  It was very 
interesting and we learned a lot.

We played cards and talked a lot, 
some of the people may have even 
found their dream jobs!.  In the 
evening, we came together for a big 
campfire and some people warmed up 
in the sauna.

We woke up on the second day and 
enjoyed a big pancake breakfast  
(Thanks to the crew in the kitchen) 
and then we started with our final 
workshops.  At the end of our camp 
we got some t-shirts before we started 
back to school.   By Lisa Pligrim

International Students from North 
Peace Secondary School hit the ice 
with the Hockey Class to get a 
skating lesson.  For many students 
this was their first time on skates.  
The Hockey class from North Peace 
Secondary School were very 
generous to share their ice time 
and proved to be excellent 

teachers.  All the students had a lot 
of fun.   It was a great opportunity 
to meet some new friends and have 
a lot of fun. Students from the 
Hockey Class shared their ice time 
and their experience to teach the 
students how to skate.

International Students Get a 
Skating lesson 

NORTHERN LIGHTS The Aurora Borealis 
danced across the sky in September.  The show 
consisted of green stretches of light going clear 
across the sky.

STUDENT BLOG Sholola Oluwafunmito is 
writing a monthly blog on her experiences as a 
secondary school student in School District 
#60

BRITISH COLUMBIA & ALBERTA post 
secondary schools visited North Peace 
Secondary School so students could discuss 
post secondary options with recruiters. 

PEACE RIVER NORTH
SCHOOL DISTRICT #60	 	 ISSUE NO. 1

 INTERNATIONAL STUDENT PROGRAM                                                                                                         WWW.PRN.BC.CA/INT

http://www.prn.bc.ca/int
http://www.prn.bc.ca/int


Come and Explore the Power of 
the Peace River Region

SPOTLIGHT

Name: Tobi

Age: 17

Grade: 12

Country: Nigeria

Career Goal: 
Architecture

Post Secondary Plan: 
University of Waterloo or 
University of Carleton

Favorite thing about 
Canada: Peaceful and 
playing rugby

STUDENTS ENJOYING A CAMP FIRE AFTER 
RETURNING FROM A HIKE IN CHARLIE LAKE 
PROVINCIAL PARK.

The Peace River North 
School District is located on the 
eastern side of the Rocky Mountains in 
northern British Columbia. We are a small 
friendly community, blending distinct 
provincial perspectives of two strong 
provinces, Alberta and British Columbia. 
Fort St. John, known as the Energetic City 
is the home of world champions in leading 
sports and now the home of the Pomeroy 
Center.   This facility, a world class venue 
for sports training, community events and 
is also one of the largest wood built 
complexes in the world. The Peace River 
North School District is proud to announce 
that, this facility will house educational 
services including an expansion to the 
International Program.
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